

RELEASE IN PART  
B1,1.4(D)

**From:** Abedin, Huma <AbedinH@state.gov>  
**Sent:** Monday, September 21, 2009 9:44 AM  
**To:** H  
**Subject:** Fw: UNESCO - Update

----- Original Message -----

**From:** Brimmer, Esther D  
**To:** Abedin, Huma  
**Cc:** Macmanus, Joseph E; Sullivan, Jacob J; Anderson, Gerald C; Cook, Nerissa J  
**Sent:** Mon Sep 21 08:59:05 2009  
**Subject:** UNESCO - Update

Huma,

There has been strong movement to Bukova today.

Baki is expected to pull out before 4th round at noon our time. The 4th round would end up as final round with Hosni-Bukova (Bulgaria) contest.



1.4(D)  
B1

French Unesco ambassador told our Unesco Amb Killion that France has informed Egypt that they will not support Hosni.

France (Quai and Elysee agree) is now openly working for Bukova. Kouchner may try to call S.

African support appears to be moving to Bukova. Amb Killion has received a series of calls from African ambassadors as they want credit.

We are talking at Unesco in Paris and with capital delegations arriving in New York. Key votes: Chile, Phillipines, Argentina, Columbia, Azerbaijan, Mexico.

Esther

Classified by DAS, A/GIS, DoS on 07/30/2015 ~ Class: CONFIDENTIAL ~ Reason: 1.4(D) ~ Declassify on: 09/21/2019